10 November 2022

To: Arlington Zoning Board of Appeals
Re: 320 Appleton Street—Arlington, MA 02476

Dear Arlington ZBA,

| am writing to express my support for the relief sought by my neighbor and homeowners
Jennifer Condon and Jim Jordan for a new mudroom entry at 320 Appleton St in Arlington.

I am not a professional builder nor city planner but have seen the plan for the proposed work and think
it is aesthetically pleasing and will have no negative impacts on our neighborhood.

It will create a more attractive streetscape and safer entry for Jennifer, Jim and family as they continue
to live in their home.

| ask the ZBA to support this request for zoning relief.

Sincerely,

Elaine Lander

79 Valentine Road
Arlington , MA 02476
781-641-4644
ehlander@gmail.com




